
Fw: June 4 hearing re: Forbidden City
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez 06/03/2013 02:42 PM
Cc: Anne Cramer, Janiece Roelofsen

Hi Daisy,

Here's another complaint regarding Forbidden City.

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 06/03/2013 02:41 PM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 06/03/2013 02:22 PM
Subject: Fw: June 4 hearing re: Forbidden City
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/03/2013 02:22 PM -----

<Wendy.Moore@lw.com>

06/03/2013 12:43 PM

To <lbbiz@longbeach.gov> 
cc  

Subject June 4 hearing re: Forbidden City 

To Our Esteemed City Council Members:

My name is Wendy Moore Price and I serve on the Board of Directors for the Marina Pacifica 
Homeowners Association, the property located adjacent to the Marina Pacifica Mall where Forbidden City 
is located. Marina Pacifica is a self-managed community with 570 condominiums built in and around the 
marina that abuts Marina Pacifica mall. Our manager of the property reports directly to the board.

I have served on the Board since January 2009 (prior to Forbidden City’s arrival) and continue to serve 
on the board until my tenure expires in January 2014. I most recently served as President of the Marina 
Pacifica HOA, from 2012-2013. 

During my years of serving on the board and living at Marina Pacifica, neither myself nor our manager 
were ever made aware of any homeowner complaints from noises or nuisances emitting from Forbidden 
City. In fact, many homeowners have commented positively about seeing a restaurant/bar of this caliber 
finally occupying this space.

It is worth noting that Tantalum straddles the other end of our property (which does have live 
entertainment) and Buffalo Wild Wings recently went into the middle of the mall also adjacent to our 
property. The Board has received several complaints about the use of outdoor televisions and loud crowd 
noises emitting from Buffalo Wild Wings (which have since been addressed with their corporate 
headquarters). 
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I hope the Council members will consider the positive comments from homeowners and the lack of 
complaints to the Board and grant Forbidden City’s application for an entertainment license.

Sincerely,

Wendy Moore Price
949-300-9718
wmoore5100@yahoo.com

To comply with IRS regulations, we advise you that any discussion of Federal tax issues in this e-mail 
was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used by you, (i) to avoid any penalties imposed 
under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) to promote, market or recommend to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein.

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole 
use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express 
permission is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies.
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